
 

June 22, 2014 

 
Mr. Anish Prasad 
Chairman 
Gandhi Worldwide Educational Institute (GWEI) 

 

Re: Request for transfer of grant funds for the 2014-2015 AVANI Children’s Home 
Operations 

 

Dear Mr. Prasad, 

I am sending this letter of request for the transfer of grant funds for the period of July 1, 
2014 to September 30, 2014. These funds will be utilized for the purpose of operational 
expenses of the AVANI Children’s Home. 
 
Our request is for US $8750 (Rs. 473287.5/-) be remitted by GWEI to IDBI Bank, Fort 
Branch (SWIFT-IBKLINBBFRT) for ultimate credit to A/C No. 48710010940127 of 
AVANI with IDBI Bank, Sangli Branch in the name of Avani.  
 
We will send acknowledge the receipt of grant request in national currency along with a bank 
advice. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ms. Anuradha Bhosale 
Director 
AVANI Sanstha (AVANI) 
 
Jeevba Nana Jadhav Park, Plot No. 544 R, 545 Radhanagari Road,Kolhapur, Maharashtra, India 416012 


